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3rd May 2024 

 
Good afternoon all,  
 
I wanted to write you a short letter just to introduce myself and thank you for the warm welcome I 
have received at Highfields this week. It has been a pleasure to be in school and meet some of your 
lovely children – I can’t say I’ve learnt many names yet but I am getting there! I’m aware that the 
change in Headteacher probably came as a surprise and happened quite suddenly but being part of 
Concordia MAT has meant we have been able to put plans in place quickly.  I’m looking forward to 
continuing the fantastic work Mr Dyson has done over his time here and help support the school as 
it transitions into the next phase of leadership.  
 
I had chance to talk to the children in assembly today and told them a little bit about myself so felt it 
important to do the same for you. I’ve been working at Wolverham Primary School (in Ellesmere 
Port) for 22 years and started there as a teaching assistant. I became SENCO in 2007 and held this 
role until 2020. I have held many roles at Wolverham including Assistant Head and Deputy Head 
but became Headteacher in 2018 when we joined Concordia MAT. Wolverham is a one form entry 
primary school (1 class per year group) and has a 2 year old and 3 year old provision on site that 
are maintained by the school. We have a high percentage of children with additional needs and are 
exceptionally proud of how inclusive we are.  
 
Personally, I was born in Manchester and moved to Chester for university where I studied a 4 year 
BEd. I fell in love with the city and decided to stay! I am an avid Manchester United fan and try to 
get to as many games as possible. I confessed to staff today that I love Take That and am rather 
excited to be seeing them in concert next week. I think working in education is one of the best jobs 
you could ever have and am looking forward to getting to know the Highfields community over the 
coming weeks.  
 
As I am not in school every day, if you need to contact me then please do via the office. If I am 
Wolverham based, I will be contactable on the phone and via email and in the case on an 
emergency, can always come over.  
 
Many thanks,  
 
 

 

 

 

Miss Jenni Ogden   Mrs Tracy Webb 
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